
VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

LOCAL LAW 2 of 2021

A Public Hearing for Local Law 2 of 2021, a Local Law adopted pursuant to Cannabis Law § 131 opting out of
licensing and establishing retail cannabis dispensaries and on-site cannabis consumption establishments within
the Village of Freeville.  This local law is subject to a permissive referendum. The Public Hearing was held on
December 7, 2021, at the Village Hall.

Call to Order: Mayor Fogel called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm

Present: Mayor David Fogel, Trustees:  Miles McCarty, Jason Cuykendall, Diana Radford, James Kreb;
Clerk-Treasurer: Heather Murray; Public Attendance: Timothy Woods of the Dryden
Conservation Board.

Privilege of the Floor:  No comments were heard at this time.

Mayor Fogel closed the public hearing at 7:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Heather Murray
Village Clerk-Treasurer


